From: Ariel Booker

Sent: 26 May 2021 11:35

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Reference: 2021/1813/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi,
I object to the proposed planning of Planning Reference: 2021/1813/P. This will have adverse effects on the
natural environment and Primrose Hill doesn’t need such an eyesore, ruining it’s beauty.

Ariel

Ariel Booker



